
PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

Proposed 2023-24 West Contra Costa Unified 
School District LCAP and Budget

The Governing Board of West Contra Costa Unified School District 
will conduct online Public Hearings to review the proposed 2023-24 
District LCAP and Budget. 

All parties having an interest in the proposed budget shall be heard 
by the Board at the Public Hearing.

Date:  June 7, 2023
Time:  6:30 PM
Where: Via Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/443916491 
              Or by Telephone: US: (669) 900 6833
              Webinar ID: 443 916 491 

Access information will be posted with the agenda at least 72 hours 
prior to the start of the meeting

https://zoom.us/j/443916491

